
May 2023 

 

Suspicious Individual with Bike on Talking Trails – A resident saw a young person 

walking with a nice-looking bicycle over at the trails. They said when the person seen 

them, the person dropped the bike off in the open and went to "hide" behind the 

bushes\trees.   

 

A board member received the picture shown after the fact; therefore, no one was 

contacted for this as it was “too late” to call.  

  

The HOA board asked for everyone to be vigilant.  

If you should see suspicious individuals along our walking trails, if possible, take 

pictures and forward them to the board.   

Also, please immediately contact the following numbers to report this: 

(MUD248 Operator) Water District # 61 281-469-9405 

Non-Emergency Sheriff’s at 713-221-6000, option #6 

Email the HOA Board at WOSHOABoard@gmail.com 

Action Property Management at 713-686-469 


